

March Newsletter

Aylane Dibildox- Principal

Hello ELC Families!

Spring is in the air, and we finally can start enjoying the outdoors and the extra daylight!

Here's a peek into what's happening in March (and the first week in April):



SPRINGTIME

<u>ADVENTURES</u>

We'll be exploring the wonders of spring through various sensory activities. From feeling different textures to exploring vibrant colors, your little ones will be engaged in hands-on learning experiences.

On April I our pre-k students will be going to the Denver Children's Museum. More information to come from your child's teacher.

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES

Early Release: (April 5, 3-5pm)

We're excited to discuss your child's progress during our upcoming parent-teacher conferences. Look out for sign-up sheets and let us know your preferred time.

ST. PATRICK'S DAY FUN

During the week of March II, we will be participating in Spirit Week with fun dress up days. Your classroom teacher will send out more information by the end of this week.

OUTDOOR PLAY EXTRAVAGANZA

With the weather getting warmer, we're planning more outdoor playtime. Please ensure your child has appropriate clothing for outdoor adventures, including hats and sunscreen.

BOOK(S) OF THE MONTH

To celebrate Read Across America, this month we are reading many of Dr. Seuss books. Feel free to ask your child about their favorite Dr. Seuss book. Also, check out Ms. Madeline's March Madness Book Bracket!









As we transition into spring, it's essential to focus on health and wellness. We'll be reinforcing good hygiene practices, including handwashing and healthy eating habits. Healthy snack also aid in giving a boost to those immune systems!

ARTISTIC EXPRESSIONS

Encourage your child's creativity with our art-themed activities. We'll be exploring different art mediums, allowing your little ones to express themselves through colors and shapes all dealing with springtime events.

UPCOMING DATES

- March 18-22: No School (Spring Break)
- -March 28: Class/Group Pictures. QR code below for preorders.

10

- -April I: Pre-k Field Trip to Children's Museum
- April 5- Early Release Day and Parent-Teacher Conferences

REMINDERS

- Label your child's belongings.
- Check cubbies for important notices.
- Keep an extra set of clothes in your child's bag.













COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT

This month, we're highlighting our wonderful ELC community. Share a photo about your child's favorite activity, and we might feature it in our lobby board!

Thank you for entrusting us with the care of your precious little ones. We look forward to a month filled with growth, laughter, and learning!

Kind Regards, Aylane Dibildox

